
 

 

Milano, 13 June 2024 
 

LETTER OF REFERENCE FOR IFCC-WORLDLAB 2024 

  
The Annual International Congress of Clinical Chemistry and Laboratory Medicine was held in 
conjunction with the 17th Congress of Arab Federation of Clinical Biology, the 10th Saudi Society for 
Clinical Chemistry Annual Meeting, and the 8th UAEGDA International Genetic Disorders Conference. 
The collection of these occurrences is known as "IFCC-WORLDLAB 2024," and we, at MZ Events, are 
immensely thankful for the opportunity to collaborate with Vision once again as the official exhibition 
service and technical contractor. 
 
IFCC-WORLDLAB 2024 was organized in the Middle East for the first time, gathering specialists from 
many countries in the luxurious city of Dubai, which is currently known as one of the most dynamic and 
technologically sophisticated cities globally. The IFCC-WORLDLAB 2024 included laboratory 
professionals and scientists from the United Arab Emirates and many nations in the Arab Federation, 
as well as other regional federations under the International Federation of Clinical Chemistry and 
Laboratory Medicine (IFCC), including Africa, Europe, North America, Central/South America, and Asia-
Pacific.  
 
At the congress, participants had the opportunity to engage in a remarkable scientific program that 
included a wide range of educational activities in clinical laboratory medicine and in vitro diagnostics. 
These activities encompassed lectures, symposia, discussions on recent advancements in clinical 
practice and science, poster presentations, an exhibition area, and more. 
 
MZ Events expresses gratitude to Vision for their valuable help throughout the whole process, from the 
early planning stage to the final implementation. They provided guidance from the start to ensure the 
exhibition area achieved the best possible end.  
Furthermore, Vision was also responsible for overseeing the logistics and construction of the many 
booths throughout the setup of the exhibition space and secured and that all safety regulations were 
kept at all times. They individually planned and constructed a variety of booth packages that were 
aesthetically pleasing, well-executed, and of superior quality, along with creating effective signage for 
the congress overall. 
  
We are extremely pleased with Vision's exemplary professionalism and their prompt responsiveness to 
our inquiries and demands. 
  
I would like to express my gratitude to Peter Theodorides and his entire staff for the exceptional and 
proficient assistance provided once again to us. The work and services carried out overall greatly 
contributed to the success of our congress one more time. 
  
We would highly recommend Vision to anybody seeking competent support in exhibition management 
and booth construction, as we have done ourselves the past few years! 
 
Yours sincerely,  
Stefano Montalbetti 
 


